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Westside Subway Extension

The Park La Brea News inquired about the second round of Westside Subway Extension Project meetings now being held for the project’s final EIR/EIS phase.  Project staff reported that, among others, Metro will be presenting an update from geotechnical investigations now underway as well as discussions from station area advisory group meetings.  A third series of community update meetings are scheduled for later this summer.  The story is expected to run this week.

K.N. Murthy, Executive Director- Transit Project Delivery is Recognized by the ACEC 

The Los Angeles Chapter of the American Council of Engineering Companies of California has chosen K.N. Murthy as the 2011 Engineering Achievement Award Recipient.  Murthy is being recognized for his leadership and accomplishments in improving the mobility and quality of life in the Southern California region.  


	

	








